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Huisman, John

From: Frank Robert Balthasar [fbalthasar@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 10:55 PM
To: Huisman, John
Subject: Falls Lake Cleanup Now!

John Huisman 
 
My wife and I have lived in the Raleigh area since 1994.  This is an area that has been blessed with many 
natural advantages....to allow our water resources here to have deteriorated so precipitously is a tragedy and 
cries out for an urgent response. 
 
We are asking that this response be delayed no longer.and that resources and attention be immediately devoted 
to this to quickly reverse this  situation.. 
 
                                 Bob and Cristina Balthasar 
 
.     
 
 


